
DO YOUR PART & SHOP SMART 

Do not hoard food.  

Doing so creates shortages that impact vulnerable members of our community. 
 
Purchase only enough food for a week and make that your weekly routine. 

Opt for curbside pickup or delivery where available. 

Colorado’s food supply is secure and working. If there is less in stores, it is due to hoarding. 

Don’t fear store closures. Even in locations where there are strict in-home quarantines, 

customers are still allowed full access to grocery stores and pharmacies. 

Practice common-sense hygiene and ‘social distancing’. This includes washing your hands, 

wiping down goods when you get home, and using sanitation wipes on grocery carts and 

baskets. Make this a permanent habit for your health. Thank you! 

 


